SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Budget Workshop Meeting - FEBRUARY 6, 2018

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop meeting on Tuesday, February 6, 2018 in
the Cape Elizabeth High School Library and Learning Commons. The meeting began at
approximately 6:30 pm.

A video recording of this meeting will be available online as part of the workshop meeting
materials. hitps:/goo.gli/Nbzyjk
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Town Councilor, James Garvin, joined School Board members at the Workshop table.

BUDGET WORKSHOP - MINUTES

Superintendent Colter introduced the evening’s agenda topics - district student
enrollment and collective bargaining agreements.

School Board Finance Chair John Voltz, working from an electronic presentation
(slides), facilitated a school budget process overview. Relevant handouts were shared.

High School and Middle School principals Shedd and Eastman responded to questions.

No members of the public spoke.

The next School Board Budget Workshop will be held at 5pm on Tuesday, February 27,
2018 in the High School Library & Learning Commons.

Adjourned 7:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Howard P. Colter
Interim Superintendent of Schools



